
 
 

 

 

 

 

Opportunity for Undergraduates to follow a six month Internship (full-time)  

at The Right to Information (RTI) Commission. 

 

Language proficiency in Sinhala or/and Tamil is required. Interns will be placed at the RTI Commission 

on full time basis and will be paid an internship allowance. 

 

If you are an eligible candidate send us your Curriculum Vitae along with copies of relevant testimonials on 

or before 05th of February 2022 to the following address by email or registered post. 

 

The Director 

 Centre for the Study of Human Rights  

Faculty of Law, University of Colombo 

No 94, Cumaratunge Munidasa Mawatha 

Colombo 3 

Email: info@cshr.cmb.ac.lk 

 

For more information: 0112-500879 

 

Vacancy for Interns – 5 positions 

Sinhala Medium-3 | Tamil Medium-2 
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